Proposal

Center Line Construction, Inc.

P.O. Box 1264

Portland, Maine 04104

(207) 865-3300


February 28, 2012

Good Morning,


This letter is a follow up to a conversation with Jeanie Bourke, Lt. Benjamin Wallace and Sean Boyles in regards to the renovation project going on at The Bayou Kitchen, 648 Forest Ave, Portland, Me. I, Sean Boyles, had asked Jeanie if we could temporarily use the original exhaust ducting and fan already in place and connect it to the new hood, which will be getting an new fire suppression system, if it passes the permitting process. Jeanie had asked me to ask Lt. Wallace and get his opinion on the use of the existing exhausting system. After sharing with Lt. Wallace our financial situation and that we would like to bring the entire system up to code, it was recommended to write a letter stating our intent is to bring the entire system up to code with-in one year. I would ask that that date be honored from the time of occupancy, if at all possible.

If there are any questions, please call me at 207-233-6487. Thank you for your understanding with this matter.

Respectfully,

Sean Boyles
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Please sign and return white copy. Keep yellow copy for your records.

